
This school year was no different than 
any other when it comes to Energizing 
Education coming up with exciting and 
creative ways to show families how to 
incorporate literacy in an engaging way at 
home. Mystery Night, Chocolate Night, 
and Dr. Seuss Night were a lot of fun but 
we were excited for our final night to be 
at the Michigan Theatre.  
 
Energizing 
Education spent 
the month of 
April preparing 
and putting the 
final details 
together so the 
families at our 
EE schools 
would have a night to remember at the 
Michigan Theatre. The Jackson 
Community Theater Members presented 
a live musical performance of the 
timeless classic, “Annie.” It was especially 
nice to partner with them because not 
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The end of the school year is 
fast approaching and we always 
have so much to celebrate at 
this time. We are so thankful for 
everyone who had a hand in 
making our last family night of 
the year at the Michigan 
Theatre a great night. Our 
volunteers, those who provided 
donations, and every family who 
attended made it a night to 
remember. It was the perfect 
close to family nights this year 
and we hope everyone enjoyed 
seeing a live performance of 
Annie and will enjoy reading the 
book at home. I also hope 
families and their children have 
enjoyed adding to their home 
libraries with books theyôve 
received from family nights this 
year, and that all the tools and 
resources for raising strong 
readers will continue to be 
helpful as the summer months 
approach. Thank you to 
everyone for your kind words 
and attendance during these 
evenings, it is always a pleasure 
seeing old and new faces 
having a good time. 

only do we like to support local businesses, 
but it was for a good cause because all 
proceeds from the play supported autism 
awareness at the Jackson Autism Support 
Network.  
 

Families filled the 
Michigan Theatre 
and before the 
show began each 
family received 
the book “Annie,” 
as well as dinner 
and popcorn to 
enjoy while 

watching a slideshow featuring fun songs 
and pictures from in-school mentoring and 
family nights this school year. It was a blast 
wrapping up a great school year with our 
families and we hope everyone had a great 
time. Next month we will be finishing up in
-school mentoring and are looking forward 
to celebrating the achievements of our 
students and thanking our mentors for 
their unwavering commitment.  
 

Energizing Education Schools End the Year at the Michigan Theatre  
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Name: Mark Beers 
Why did you decide to become a volunteer? I love 
to read and enjoy stories, so itôs important to help kids 
enjoy stories also. Reading will help them in everything 

in their life. Including behavior.  
What do you like about mentoring with your 

child? Seeing them improve. When they get the story 
and remember it to retell it. I like their smiles and 

family stories. 
Favorite childhood book: Hardy Boys Adventures 
Favorite book now: Tolkien books and the Bible 

MENTOR SPOTLIGHT 

Click to follow 

Energizing Education  

https://www.facebook.com/energizingeducationjackson/
https://twitter.com/EnergizingEdu
https://www.instagram.com/energizingeducation/


ñLibraries Rock!ò- Summer Reading is 

just around the corner and Jackson 

District Library is planning on lots of 

fun at all 13 of our branches. Summer 

Reading on Friday, June 1st. Stop by any 

branch to sign up or join us on Saturday 

June 2nd from 12 p.m. to 2 p.m. at 

Cascade Falls Park by the fisheries area 

for our Trail Adventure and sign up 

there. In addition, if you sign up for the 

summer reading program you will receive a free book! We will have 

magic, mystery, animal shows, and much more at all of our branches this 

summer. Stop by any of our locations to grab a summer reading guide to 

plan a great summer of programs and reading.  You can also check out 

www.myjdl.com for more information or call 517-788-4087 (ext. 1331).  

Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

May Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

May 3 1:00-2:30 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C 

May 7 2:00-3:30 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C 

May 15 9:00-10:30 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C 

May 23 10:00-11:30 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C  

May 31 1:00-2:30 pm EE Mentor  United Way, Conference Room C 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  
Contact Charlie Miller 

energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 
 

To Donate: 
Contact Lois Dunning at  
ldunning@uwjackson.org 

To see more pictures visit our Facebook page  

http://www.myjdl.com
http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/pg/energizingeducationjackson/photos/?tab=album&album_id=1961713990569315

